From: William  Radebe 
Department of Sport South Africa

Tel. +27 782 769197
Please reply to this mail: williamradeba2010@gmail.com
I know you will be surprise to receive this letter from me. I am Mr. Vilikazi Johnson Thamba The Auditor General of Department Of Sport South Africa.

I summoned collage to contact you for a business transaction because of your position and reputation. During World cup Soccer that was hosted in South Africa, a lot of construction was made in the Country in other to meet up with the FIFA Standard for the 2010 World Cup.

The Government of South Africa has decided to pay off all the outstanding debt owed by the Department Of Sport to both foreign and local Contractors.

As the Auditor appointed to handle the payment, A Secret was revealed to me by the formal Retired Auditor 68 year of age. He informed me that most of the foreign Contractors have been fully paid remaining the over invoicing sum he added to the Contract Sum as he is in charge of the position in office that time.
I had a meeting with him and now I know the Companies used and the amount that was over invoiced. I am contacting you because we need a trust person that can provide us with foreign detail were this fund will be transfer into as it must be transfer into a foreign bank account. 

The amount that is involved is [Eight Million Seven Hundred Eight Nine Thousand]

USD$8,789,000.00. I would like to transfer this fund into your bank account.

Every arrangement to transfer this money into you bank account has been concluded, this deal is 100% risk free.

The Sum of USD$3.2miilon will be your reward for your assistance to perfect this deal. Please, this subject must be treated with utmost confidentiality for the accomplishment.

I look forward to hearing from you as soon as you can.

Best regards
William  Radebe 

williamradeba2010@gmail.com
